Alkron Park Board
March 28, 2023

Present: Kirk Robinson, Member; Katie Newcomer, Member; Jan Morgan, Member; Rebecca Hartzler, Clerk-
Treasurer

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.
Jan made a motion to accept the October 18, 2022 regular meeting minutes as written. Katie 2", 3 ayes.
Current financial report as of March 28, 2023 were presented.

Brian Johnson & Jay Albright with the Northern Indiana Community Foundation presented the Akron Park
Board with $1000 donation from the Fulton County Community Foundation Ambassadors.

Rebecca shared with the Park Board the results from the ADA evaluation preformed by ADA Consulting of
Indiana,

The group discussed the 5-year plan. Members ate to review the plan before the next meeting so we can finalize
to submit to Indiana Department of Natural Resources.

The Akron Las Donas Club will provide music at the Downtown Park the 2™ Friday from June through
September.

Rules for Pavilion Rentals were discussed. A list will be put together for review at the next meeting,

A letter was received from Jean Ann Dean, Akron’s Girl Scout Leader, about planting a tree at the park. Kirk
will provide a list of trees suitable to be planted at the park for the gitls to choose from.

A discussion about removing the pine tree from the downtown park and replacing it with an artificial during the
winter months took place. Removal of the tree would also allow for more green space for those attending the

music entertainment during the summer to sit.

The next meeting is April 18, 2023 at 6:00 p.m'. at Akron Town Hall,

ye a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:3] p.m. Katie 29, 3 ayes,
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